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WMU March Mission Action 

The Chilhowee Baptist Center is preparing for their 

annual spring event, “The Resurrection Celebration”.  

Last year, over 250 families received a container.  The 

information concerning this year’s event will be 

distributed through the Sunday School classes.  

Information will also be available on the table located 

beside the Sunday School office.    Collection will run 

through Sunday, March 24, 2019.  Another way to help is 

to bring individual packages of paper towels, toilet paper, 

laundry detergent or cleaner which will be used to fill 

baskets at the Baptist Center.  Place completed containers 

and any extra items in the hallway next to the Sunday 

School office.     Please mark through bar codes.      

The list of items to bring are located in the SS Classes or 

on the table in the foyer  
 

Gospel Conversations Clinics 
Clinic 1 - Sunday, April 28th   -   The Gospel Conversation 

Everett Hills Church          6:00  PM 
 

Dr. Sam Greer offers practical ways to seize opportunities 

in everyday life and makes sharing Jesus not just an event 

but a lifestyle.  In the Gospel Conversation, Sam Greer 

provides a biblical, intentional, and practical approach to 

engaging the lost in everyday life.  By unpacking a 

conversation that Paul had with Philemon and through his 

own personal gospel conversations.   

Clinic 2 – Monday, April 29th   

Can We Talk: One Conversation 

Dotson Memorial Church      7:00PM 
 

One Conversation began with one pastor's deep passion 

for having a clear, simple plan to equip people to share the 

Gospel.  "Can We Talk?" became that plan and was 

birthed from a desire to have the one conversation that 

matters the most - a Gospel conversation.  John Meador 

will be leading this clinic. 
 

If you would like to attend and ride the church bus, please 

contact the office at (865)977-1526. 

    
    



Christian SympathyChristian SympathyChristian SympathyChristian Sympathy    
To the family of Larry Renfro  

Precious in the sight of the Lord is the death of His saints. PS. 116:15 
 

Christian SympathyChristian SympathyChristian SympathyChristian Sympathy    
To the family of Max Ogle,  

Father of Linda Gardner 
Precious in the sight of the Lord is the death of His saints. PS. 116:15 

 

Christian SympathyChristian SympathyChristian SympathyChristian Sympathy    
To the family of Ina Atkins,  

Mother of Ginger Morgan 
Precious in the sight of the Lord is the death of His saints. PS. 116:15 

Congratulations 
Jamie and Tanner Millican welcome the arrival of Elliott 

Charles Millican. He weighed 8.7 lbs and was 20.25 inches 

long. 
Lo, children are a heritage of the Lord; and the fruit of the womb is 

His reward.  Ps. 127:3 

WMU CEREAL COLLECTION 

During the month of March, we will be collecting boxes of 

cereal for the Tennessee Baptist Children’s Home.  

Collection will continue until Sunday, March 31st. Cereal 

can be dropped off at the table next to the Sunday School 

office. 

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Deacons’ Meeting Sun. Mar. 24th 4:30 PM 

Lord’s Supper Sun. Mar. 31st Both AM 

Services 

WMU Meeting Wed. Apr. 3rd 6:30 PM 

SecSecSecSecurity Volunteersurity Volunteersurity Volunteersurity Volunteers    

Sunday, March 24th 

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Jim Caldwell 

2nd Service Mike Morrell 

Homebound Member of the Week 
 

24-30       Roxy Headrick 
 

Business Meeting 
Pleasant Grove Baptist Church met in regular business 

meeting with Rev. Greg Long presiding.   Minutes of 

previous meeting were read and approved.  Organization 

and department reports were given.  Finance report for 

February was presented.  The Sunday School average 

attendance for February was 209, average contacts were 

290. Greg Long reported on Discipleship Training.   

Classes have begun with an average attendance of 35 for 

the three classes.  Classes will continue until mid-late 

April.  Diann Ringer reported for the WMU.  Easter cards 

will be mailed to homebound members.  Thank you to 

everyone that has donated totes for the Baptist Center.  

Collection of Resurrection Baskets will continue to March 

24th.  Toilet paper, paper towels and laundry detergent 

were purchased for the Baptist Center from WMU.  WMU 

will be collecting boxes of cereal for the TN Baptist 

Children’s Home until March 31st. Mike Rasher reported 

for the Trustees.  Lights have been replaced throughout 

the church. Other projects are currently in process of 

being completed.  Jerri Thompkins reported for the 

Homebound Ministry.  We are six weeks into the rotation. 

We have two March birthdays.  We are gearing up to send 

out Easter cards to all Homebound members next month. 

Cards that are sent are always appreciated. 
 

Old Business:  None 
 

New Business:    WMU recommended that the Annie 

Armstrong Easter Offering goal be $10,000.  Passed. 
 

Motion by Gisela Hill with a 2nd by Diann Ringer to 

dismiss the April business meeting since it falls on Easter. 

Passed 
 

Andy Waters motioned to adjourn.  All in favor. 
 

Greg Long, Moderator   Lisa Hill, Church Clerk 

 


